
Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319 

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 

Toronto ON  M4P 1E4 

 

Attention:  Board Secretary. 

FIRST PROJECT 

Project - "HYDAWAY" 
Ref. NO.  FIT - MJW78Q2 
 
Wayne & Judy McLellan Holdings Inc.         

 

AND WE WOULD LIKE TO MAKE A REQUEST THAT THIS NEEDS TO BE A ORAL HEARING WITH 
REGARDS TO A SIX MONTH EXEMPTION FROM THE TIMELINES FOR THE MICRO-EMBEDDED 
GENERATIONS – this is requested for the following reasons: 

-  We need to be there to hear why they feel they need these extension 

- We also need to be there to explain to the OEB – what we have been put through over these 
past 6 months as well what happened in 2010. 

- We have all been experiencing frustration and to extend this makes no sense. 

- We need to come together so that we all can have a better understanding. 

- It is also necessary that this extension not be granted – because we all have a invested in this 
project and the cost just keep going up. 

 

Hoping to hear from you in the near future.   

 

Judy McLellan 

 

 

   




